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Dear Heidelberg Alumni and friends, 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the Heidelberg Alumni U.S. (HAUS) Brunch  on 
 

Sunday, March 3, 2013, 12 PM 
 

 
at Restaurant Suppenküche, 525 Laguna Street (@ Hayes), San Francisco. 
 
While sharing a few casual hours with your fellow Heidelbergers, you will be able to 
hear the latest news from Heidelberg and HAUS, to discuss the new Mentoring 
Program, and HAUS Scholarship as well as future events in Northern California.  
 
 
Please RSVP to info@HeidelbergUniversity.org no later than February, 28, 2013.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on March 3! 
 
Irmintraud “Jimmie” Jost       
Executive Director       
Heidelberg University Association     
 
 
P.S. Please note that we will share the check 
 
 
For more information on HAUS or to become a member, please go to www. www.haus.uni-hd.de 
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